
Atkins, Caelan

From: Mark Woodger - Principal Planning Officer National Infrastructure 
< @essex.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 May 2023 10:35
To: Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation
Subject: RE: Your views on the Application for the Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant 

Relocation 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: AoCR

Morning Ben and thank you for the e-mail. 

ECC have not been involved in the above and due to its location outside Essex, and its impact on the same, we have 
no comments to make as to whether the DCO has complied with the 2008 Act in respect of the Adequacy of 
Consualtion as within the attached letter. 

Kind Regards 

Mark 




